July 26, 1972

MEMORANDUM ::
TO: Fred Orrico

FROM: Don Brooks

Re: Electric Power

It is my understanding that our needs for electricity are soon
going to be critical. If work continues as it has in the past
two weeks without mechanical failure or bad weather, Nemo expects
to begin seeding on some greens and tees by the third week in
August. He has already said he will probably seedwhether or

not we are able to pump water. Naturally this is not preferable.

Joe McLinden has suggested that we approach Connecticut Light
& Power with the idea of bringing our electric needs in from
Ridgebury Road adjacent to our entrance and take it underground
from there along the 9th fairway and to our pump station site.

The other avenue, of course, is our own generator.

It seems to me we should have a meeting immediately with Connecticut
Light & Power and Joe McLinden at the site with the contractor

and settle this matter as soon as possible. I have approached Nemo
with the idea of him providing us with a trench for the electric
conduit which he is willing to do but he needs the specifications
from the power company before he can give us a price.

[0 cad

Don Brooks

Please advise.

DB:dj
cc: Mr. Joe McLinden
Mrs. Warren Sharp



